THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

TEACHERS APPOINTMENT BUREAU

November 20, 1945

Mre Ft C. Allen
107 Robinson

Dear lire Allen:

The enclosed notations are in regard to
three péople whom I have interviewed during my visits
to high schools, who are interested in becoming teache
ers of physical educatione I thought perhaps you
might like to write them a letter and if you had any
special folders dealing with this field of work, send
them onee I Think that they are somewhat interested
in caming to the University end & word from you would
be greatly appreciatede

Sincerely yours,

W E Chandilee

EC/ Jm He E, Chsndle(,”ge)cretaw
encs Teachers Appointment Bureau



